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Please contact our team at Landside.Dampier@pilbaraports.com.au or on 

9159 6533 for further information or guidance. 

 

LD25/050 – Diesel Unavailable at DCW Berths 

  
  
ATTENTION: All DCW and Port of Dampier site users 

ISSUE DATE: 17-09-2025 

ISSUED BY: Landside Operations Supervisor (Dampier) 

 

Due to scheduled maintenance of the Diesel Line, Pilbara Ports is advising that there will be 

“No Diesel Supply” available from the Dampier Cargo Wharf (DCW) between 0600hrs on the 

11th of October 2025 and 1800hrs on the 19th of October 2025. We apologise for any 

inconveniences this may cause.  

Please take this notice into consideration for forward planning in the coming weeks. 

 

Any queries should be directed to Landside Operations on 08 9159 6533 o by writing to 

landside.dampier@pilbaraports.com.au  
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